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May 8, 2014 
 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1 E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0321 – 2014/15 Payment Amounts Application – Technical 
Conference Undertaking Responses 
 
Please be advised that OPG filed its remaining responses to Technical Conference 
Undertakings today via RESS in the above referenced proceeding, including a 
correction to JT2.30 (originally filed on May 2, 2014).  JT2.33 (Table requested by 
Board Staff) will be filed prior to the Settlement Conference, as agreed at the Technical 
Conference. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
 
 
Attach 
 
 
cc:   Charles Keizer (Torys) via email 
 Crawford Smith (Torys) via email 
 Carlton Mathias  via email 

Intervenors of record  (letter only) 

Colin Anderson 
Director 
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